Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Department of Environmental Protection, Division of Water Resource Management announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, February 26, 2008, 12:00 Noon (CT)

PLACE: Gulf Coast Community College, Sarzin Lecture Hall, Language and Literature Bldg., 5230 W. Hwy. 98, Panama City, FL

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, February 27, 2008, 9:00 a.m. (CT)

PLACE: Pensacola Junior College, Hagler Auditorium Lecture Hall, Bldg. 2, Room 252, 1000 College Blvd., Pensacola, FL

DATE AND TIME: Friday, February 29, 2008, 9:00 a.m. (ET)

PLACE: Department of Environmental Protection, Room 609, Bob Martinez Center, 2600 Blair Stone Rd., Tallahassee, FL

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the workshop notice regarding Chapter 62-346, F.A.C., Environmental Resource Permitting, published in Vol. 34, No. 6, February 8, 2008, issue of the F.A.W. The workshop information is being republished to show the correct time zone and week day. The dates, times and locations remain the same.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mary VanTassel, Department of Environmental Protection, Office of Submerged Lands and Environmental Resources, 2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 2500, Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400, (850)245-8486, e-mail: Mary.VanTassel@dep.state.fl.us or facsimile (850)245-8499. (The file tracking number is OGC 07-1321.)
